Special Vacancy Notice
This notice is to announce two vacancies that occurred on the following board:
Chester Public Utility District
The vacancies were created by Ben Thompson and John Knopp whose terms ended December 1, 2017.  The remaining CPUD Board of Director’s plan to fill the vacancies on an appointment basis.  The new appointed members will serve for 1 year and then will be added to the November 2018 election ballot to complete the remaining 3 years.  In compliance with the Maddy Appointive Registry the appointments can be made on or after December 15, 2017. For further information regarding the qualifications for the positions or to submit a letter of interest, contact the CPUD front office at 530-258-2171 or mail in to PO Box 503 Chester CA. 96020. 
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